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6th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

World War 2 Day: Friday 24th September 2021 

 

As part of our History topic, we would like to offer our Year 6 children the opportunity to participate in our 

World War 2 themed day. We have booked in a theatre company who will put on a production based on 

World War 2. This production will take place on Friday 24th September 2021.  

 

This theatre production is a gripping historic account graphically portraying the experiences of a London family 

from 1939-1945.This is a truly lavish production fully researched and packed with important data and detail, 

including extracts form major speeches and music of the era, but delivered with much humour, interaction and 

audience participation. 

As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy theatre productions, 

therefore we are asking for a payment of £10.00 to be paid via your ParentPay account. (If sufficient funds are 

not raised the theatre may need to be cancelled).  Please make your payment by Friday 17th September 2021.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Chahal & Miss Kainth  

Year 6 Team 

 


